
THE WARD RITCHIE PRESS
1932 HYPERION AVENUE • LOS ANGELES 27, CALIF.

TELEPHONE NORMANDY 4-2 I 85

March 22,1962

Miss Laura Gilpin
Box 1173
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Miss Gilpin:

Bill Webb informs us that you have a comprehensive 
dummy of a work on the Navajo Indians, consisting 
of photographs and text.

We have room for one more title on our fall 1962 
publishing list. We would appreciate it if you 
would send the dummy for our examination. We would 
also like to know the date on which complete copy 
would be available if we should want to add the 
book to our fall list. We will make a prompt decision 
on receipt of your material and information.

Sincerely*

Richard D. Lewis 
The Ward Ritchie Press
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